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Thursday 16th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Enterprise learning is a much valued element of our curriculum at Bonneville.  

On Friday 1st December 2023 we shall be holding our Autumn Term Enterprise Fair.  

The theme of this fair will be ‘Welcoming Winter’. All year groups will be proposing their 

business ventures and requesting investment from Ms. Parker in ‘The Vault’.  

Following a successful pitch, year groups will use their money to create and sell their own 

winter products, with all proceeds going towards a trip at the end of the year. Please 

come and join us at 3:15pm in the front playground (weather permitting), for our 

‘Welcoming Winter’ Enterprise Fair. 

 

Ms. Parker will announce the year group who made the most profit in the January Buzz! 

 

Don’t forget your spending money!  

 

We look forward to seeing you there, 

 

Yours, sincerely, 

 

Miss Fahey 

Enterprise Lead and Year 5 Class Teacher 

 

 


